


























 

 

COUNTY ATTORNEY USER GROUP  

MCAPS SUPPORT INSTRUCTIONS 

August 16, 2022 

MnCCC’s current support agreement with Strategic Technologies Inc. (“STI”) will expire on 
December 31, 2022. The new contract allows participating end users to receive support and 
other services at a fixed, annual, per-attorney rate of $2,200, and the BETA testing fee will 
remain at $150 per office. A new option is a Licensing Fee that is available to licensees at the 
rate of $2,300 per attorney.  

 
The User Group and MnCCC Board recently approved a new support agreement with Strategic 
Technologies, Inc. (“STI”), which will become effective as of January 1, 2023. Each User 
Group member who wishes to participate in this new support agreement will be asked to obtain 
formal ratification within the next 60 days, as the initial aggregate Year 1 STI quarterly 
support payments ($118,772.50) will become payable in January. 

 
The rollout of the new Web Version of MCAPS continues. We currently have 3 counties using 
the new web-based program with 2 other counties in the process of completing training, in 
preparation for conversion in August. If you have not yet completed the questionnaire regarding 
conversion please, do so at your earliest convenience so your office can be added to the 
conversion list and your conversion date can be scheduled. 
 
Other exciting news is that the new website is now available: MCAPS-mn.gov. Feel free to visit 
the website and let us know if you have suggestions for the site. Additionally, training on the 
MCAPS Web Version is now available on the STI website.    
 
We continue to work on the cloud storage option. As soon as that option is available members 
will be given information regarding how the process of converting to cloud storage works and 
the costs associated with that option.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Lisa C. Meredith 
MnCCC Executive Director 

cc: MnCCC Executive Committee 
MnCCC County Attorney User Group Contract Committee 

 




















